Town of Barnstable

BARNSTABLE RECREATION

JOHN GLEASON

Recreation Director
141 Bassett Lane, Hyannis, MA 02601 l

T: 508-790-6345 | F: 508-790-6279 | E: John.Gleason@town.barnstable.ma.us

RECREATION COMMISSION
September 11, 2023

I.  Facilities Tour
A. Met at the Hyannis Youth and Community for departure to the first location
a. Selection Criteria Handout given to and reviewed with Commissioners
B. Arrived at Centerville Recreation Building
a. Tour of building
b. Met at field by 3 community members to discuss use, maintenance, and
possible changes to accommodate more field activities
c. Viewed changes to the playground
C. Arrived at Osterville Community Building
a. Met by Town Councilor Paul Cusack
b. Viewed and discussed tennis-pickleball courts and signage
c. Discussed tear down of building along with possible additions of comfort
station and extension of parking lot
d. Viewed baseball-softball field
D. Arrived at Lowell Park in Cotuit
a. Home of the Cotuit Kettleers but can be rented out when not in use by them
b. Home field of Sturgis Charter School’s spring season
E. Arrived at Marstons Mills Tennis/Pickleball Complex
a. Discussed parking lot with school drop off/pick up traffic
b. Viewed new signage which provide more clarification
c. Looking into installing sound barriers
F. Drove by McBarron Field on the way back to the Hyannis Youth and Community
Center

II.  Next Meeting — Second Facility Tour

NEXT MEETING October 2, 2023




